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MEDIA RELEASE - 03 October 2023 
  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
RE: Appointment of Romeo Mogotle as Media Liaison Officer for the Premier 
 
The Office of the Premier is pleased to announce the appointment of Mr Romeo Mogotle 
as the new Media Liaison Officer for the Premier with effect from 02 October 2023. 
Mogotle brings a wealth of experience and expertise in communication and media liaison 
to his new role. 
 
Prior to joining the Office of the Premier, Mogotle served as the Manager CEO Support 
at the Limpopo Gambling Board, where he was responsible for communication and media 
liaison. His experience in this role has equipped him with a deep understanding of 
effective communication strategies and stakeholder engagement. 
 
Mogotle's journey in the field of communication began in 2013 when he started as an 
intern for Intergovernmental and International Relations at the Office of the Premier. He 
then went on to work as a Researcher for the ANC Parliamentary Caucus, where he 
honed his research and analytical skills. In 2018, he joined the Mopani District 
Municipality, where he managed the Office of the Municipal Manager until 2020, before 
joining the Limpopo Gambling Board. 
 
Mogotle holds a Bachelor of Arts in Politics and Administration from the University of 
Limpopo. He is currently pursuing a BA Honors in International Politics with UNISA, 
further enhancing his knowledge and understanding of global political dynamics. 
 
As the Media Liaison Officer, Mogotle will play a crucial role in facilitating effective 
communication between the Premier and the media. His extensive experience and 
qualifications make him well-equipped to handle media queries, engage with journalists, 
and ensure accurate and timely dissemination of information. 
 
END/ 
 
Media queries and requests for interviews with the Office of the Premier should be 
directed to Mr. Ndavhe Ramakuela, the Provincial Government Spokesperson. Mr. 
Ramakuela can be reached at 082 200 5357 or 067 267 2063 or 
RamakuelaN@premier.limpopo.gov.za. 
 
#LeaveNoOneBehind 
#LetsGrowLimpopoTogether 
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